INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: STEVE GIESBRECHT, BOROUGH MANAGER
FROM: CHRIS COTTA, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR
SUBJECT: SAND BID

DATE: 9/9/2019

CC: FILE

An invitation for bids was published in the Petersbutg Pilot, August 15t and 8h, 2019 to furnish
1,000 tons of 3/8 minus sand to the Petersburg Borough Public Works department. One bid was
received and opened on August 15, 2019 at 1:00 pm.

Rock-N-Road Construction of Petersburg, Alaska submitted a conditional bid of $36/ton for a
minimum of 750 tons up to a maximum of 1,000 tons depending on how much sand is in their
existing stockpile. A minimum of 750 tons would be delivered prior to the stipulated deadline of
November 8th, 2019. They also offered an additive alternate of 500 tons at $50/ton but were unable
to guarantee delivery of the additional material prior to August 1, 2020, which is after the end of the
current fiscal year’s budget.

Public Works recommends award of the base bid of $36/ton for up to 1,000 tons of 3/8 minus
sand, for a total price not to exceed $36,000. If you agree with this recommendation, please forward
it to the Borough Assembly for consideration at their next regular meeting on September 16, 2019,
Thank you.

Attachments: 2019 Sand Bid Tabulation Form (1 page)
Rock-N-Road Sand Bid Memo (1 page)
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ROCK N RDOAD

CONSTRULCTION
T72-3308  PererssuRG Avaska

August 15, 2019
Petersburg Borough

Rock-N-Road Construction, Inc is submitting a sand bid with a contingency. We have prior obligations to
the State of Alaska DOT and while we believe our stockpiled material should be sufficient to fulfil both
this contract and the State contract, we do not want to come up short. We are offering a price reduction
with this bid in exchange for the Petersburg Borough allowing us to guarantee delivery of 750 tons of sand
by the November 8% deadline and give us unti! August 1, 2020 to fulfil the remainder if we do not have
enough stackpiled.

If you have any questions or need further information you can reach me at 907-772-3308 or

ambre@rocknroadak.com

Kind Regards,

Ambre Burrel
Vice President
Rock-N-Road Construction, Inc

PO Box 1188 Petersburg, AK 99833 907.772.3308 907.772.2268 office@rocknroadak.com




